
Public Notice 

 

On Dec. 14, the Candler County elections office will conduct a Risk Limiting Audit of the results of the 

Dec. 6 run-off election. The audit will be under the direction of guidelines from the Ga. Sec. of State. The 

audit will be conducted at the Jack Strickland Community Center 621 W. Pine St. Metter, Ga. The audit is 

open to the public and the official credentialed observers of political parties. The audit will begin at 3:00 

p.m. on Dec. 14 and continue until 5:00 p.m on Dec. 15 unless completed before then.  

 

 

 


